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MEMORANDUM
	Ref.:
	AN 10/18.2


ADVANCE \d14
	To:
	Members, International Airways Volcano Watch Operations Group (IAVWOPSG)

	From:
	IAVWOPSG Secretary

	Subject:
	Follow-up action on the IAVWOPSG/4 Meeting, and venue of the IAVWOPSG/4 Meeting

	Action:
	a) undertake the follow-up action, as required; and
b) note the information.



With regard to the IAVWOPSG/4 Meeting, I am pleased to inform you that, on 30 October 2008, the Air Navigation Commission reviewed the report of the meeting. 
The updated work programme (with “deliverables”) and a list of details of the follow-up action to be taken with suggested target dates of completion indicated in brackets have been placed on the IAVWOPSG website at: http//www.icao.int/anb/iavwopsg. In view of the extensive work programme, I would encourage you (Argentina, Australia, Canada, France, New Zealand, United Kingdom, United States, IATA, IFALPA, IUGG, WMO and all VAACs) to start undertaking the follow-up action at your earliest convenience. You will be pleased to note that with regard to Conclusions 4/2, 4/3, 4/4, 4/5 b), 4/12 a), 4/13 a), 4/15, 4/19 and 4/22 a), the follow-up action as called for by the group has already been completed by the Secretariat.
Finally, I have the pleasure to confirm the venue of the IAVWOPSG/5 Meeting which will take place at the ICAO CAR/SAM Regional Office in Lima, Peru, from 15 to 19 March 2010. The provisional agenda with the explanatory notes and the administrative arrangements will be placed on the IAVWOPSG website by September 2009.
	
	(signed by)

R. Romero


